17-20 October - UN Tax Committee Meeting Discusses Taxing Donor Projects, Geneva
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DFI and OIF attended the 15th meeting of the United Nations Committee of Experts on
International Cooperation in Tax Matters in Geneva. This was the first meeting of the new
committee appointed in 2017 and it aimed to set the agenda for the committee’s work for the
next few years, given its expanded mandate and budget following the Addis Ababa Conference
on Financing for Development.

The committee focussed its discussions on three areas of key concern to members of the OIF
Finance Ministers’ Network: environmental taxation, taxing the digital economy and taxing
donor-funded development projects. OIF intervened on the last set of issues, underlining the
strong concerns of the Network that such projects (especially those which support highly
profitable private sector enterprises) should not benefit from tax exemptions. The background
papers for the meeting are available here .



http://www.un.org/esa/ffd/events/event/fifteenth-session-tax.html

